Dear “Teacher”,

  
You are probably aware of the many recent studies of science, technology, engineering and mathematics (STEM), and the teaching of them.  They have been receiving a great deal of national attention recently.  Most of these studies have indicated shortcomings in students understanding of these topics.  Moreover, the negative outcomes of these studies are well known.  Less well known are the many projects that attempt to address these shortcomings.  The 


 Section of the American Association of Physics is working in a variety of ways to help in this endeavor.  


Many physics teachers are reluctant to attend these meetings, often because they feel they are not relevant to their needs.  We would like to draw your attention to the exciting things happening at our meetings. You can learn about some of the important new work happening in physics education research.  Our section meeting is a perfect opportunity for K-12 teachers and university faculty to network, to learn about new or different techniques for teaching or demonstrating a particular concept, to discuss student learning and the difficulties encountered at all levels.  Workshops are offered on particular teaching topics or science concepts. Professional development/continuing education credit is available.  Quite often, interesting teaching and research collaborations result from these interactions.  Not only can you benefit personally and professionally, you will also be making a significant impact in your school to improve the learning of science concepts that play an ever increasing role in our daily lives.  

Please take the opportunity to visit one of our section meetings.  The next one will be held on 


 at 



 .  We will start at 

 o’clock.  In particular, I would like to direct your attention to (details as to specific speaker(s), topic(s) or paper(s)) that is (are) particularly noteworthy.  You can also visit our website at 




 .  Please feel free to contact me (or any Section Officer) at 



 if you have any questions.  

Thank you for your time!  We hope to hear from you soon!

Best regards,

